
From: V J <engrman26@hotmail.com> 
Sent: Monday, March 16, 2020 1:48 PM 
To: City Council <citycouncil@hermosabeach.gov> 
Subject: Declaration of Emergency  

Honorable Members of the Hermosa Beach City Council: 

I understand the necessity to take action, however I urge to carefully think about negative 
consequences and weigh them before making your decision. 

The supermarket shelves are empty, and for many residents food from restaurants is the only 
option.  Based on all the information I have, this emergency may last two months or longer.  I 
certainly don't have sufficient food at home for that length of time.  I urge you to do everything 
possible to keep restaurants operating. 

I support the options of allowing restaurants to provide takeout, delivery of meals, or reduce 
occupancy.  Whatever it takes to keep them operating. 

Please do not force them to close. 

Respectfully, 

Varoujan Jinbachian 

3/16/20 SPECIAL MEETING - CITY COUNCIL DECLARATION OF AN EMERGENCY WITH ATTENDANT ORDERS
SUPPLEMENTAL EMAIL SUBMITTED BY VAROUJAN JINBACHIAN TO CITY COUNCIL ON 3/16/20 AT 2:15 P.M.

mailto:engrman26@hotmail.com
mailto:citycouncil@hermosabeach.gov

